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Date: April 7, 2009

To:  David A. Hulseberg, AICP, ICMA-CM
Village Manager

From: Ray Byrne
Chief of Police

Re: Display of New Mobile Command Vehicle

Our new mobile command vehicle has been fully equipped and is now ready for full duty
service. We have recently completed the full installation of all computers and radios that
were necessary to make the vehicle functional. A great deal of effort in that regard has
come from Dan Colpo in Fleet Services and Lt. Tom Wirsing of our Investigations
Division.

The command vehicle will be on display in front of the Village Hall beginning at 6:00
PM on Thursday, April 16™, immediately preceding the Village Board’s regularly
scheduled meeting. Please extend an invitation to the Village Board and anyone else who
might be interested in touring the interior of this new vehicle.




